
 

THANK YOU, 
SCHOOL BUS 

DRIVERS! 

 

SCHOOL BUS DRIVER APPRECIATION DAY 
 

The Office of School Bus Safety would like to recognize the 
school bus drivers in New Jersey for their dedication to the job, 

and for helping to keep our students safe during the 
transportation process. Thank you! 
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